
January 24, 2019 
 
Dear Webster City Families, 
 
We are excited to have Northeast Hamilton and Webster City Schools officially coming together effective 
July 1, 2019. This reorganization allows families with children currently attending Preschool - 5th grades in 
Webster City the option to enroll their child(ren) at Northeast Hamilton Elementary School, which serves 
grades Preschool - 6th. Over the past two years, NEH and Webster City staff have been working together to 
ensure continuity in many areas: 

● All elementary schools follow the same standards for English Language Arts, Math, Science, and 
Social Studies. 

● Teachers from all buildings engage in joint staff development and curricular reviews. 
● Administration policies and procedures are consistent. 
● Transportation is provided for students going to all buildings, and will include students who live in 

Webster City and want to attend the Northeast Hamilton building. 
 
Here is some additional information about NEH Elementary that you may find helpful when deciding whether 
or not this might be an option for your child and your family: 

● NEH Elementary was built in 2010 and has air conditioned classrooms. 
● Makerspace classrooms, a STEM classroom, and a Greenhouse are available. 
● The playground was recently upgraded by adding equipment, safe surface, and a walking track. 
● Mighty Trojan Childcare Center is a partner located within NEH Elementary. 

 
To better assist you in deciding if attending NEH is a match for your family, there will be several open 
houses so families can tour the facilities, meet with staff, ask questions, and learn about Northeast 
Hamilton. Join us at Northeast Hamilton Elementary on any of these following dates/times: 

❏ January 31st at 6:00 PM (4th, 5th, & 6th graders will be presenting a living wax museum) 
❏ February 28th tours from 3:30-6:00 PM  
❏ March 12th tours from 4:00-8:00 PM  
❏ April 4th from 8:00 AM-1:00 PM  (Opportunity to see the Maker Day activities) 
❏ May 2nd tours from 5:00 - 7:00 PM 
❏ May 16th tours from 5:00-7:00 PM 

 
Other tours can be arranged by calling 515-325-6234. We hope to see you at one of these events! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike Kruger Mindy Mossman Kelli Reis Jerry Buseman 
Northeast Hamilton Principal Pleasant View Principal Sunset Principal WCMS Principal 
(Grades Preschool - 6) (Grades PreK-1) (Grades 2-4) (Grades 5-8) 


